
Roger Martin - NOAA Federal


From: Roger Martin - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 6:58 PM


To: Louis Uccellini - NOAA Federal


Subject: Thank You


Dr. Uccellini,


I can't imagine the amount of email traffic you must get, so I'll keep this short.


I just wanted to say thank you for what you said today at the NWA conference. Your honesty and support


meant a lot to me, personally. I imagine that same sentiment will be felt by many across the NWS. I know it


has to be huge for the NWS Birmingham office especially. It was a really neat moment to see Kevin Laws,


and then the other NWS forecasters, acknowledged. Even from some conversations in our office here at ICT,


that support probably means more than you may realize.


Sincerely,


Roger Martin


Meteorologist


National Weather Service Forecast Office


Wichita, KS


http://www.weather.gov/ict/


Email: roger.martin@noaa.gov


Work: 316-942-8483


Twitter: @RM3wx
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